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MINUTES FROM THE MEETING OF THE  
SILSDEN YOUTH COUNCIL 

30th SEPTEMBER 2003 
 
COMMENED 6.10PM    CONCLUDED6.35PM 
 
PRESENT 
PC Stothers     Mrs Medhurst – St James Church 
Mrs L Corcoran –Clerk   7 Committee Members 
3 Public Members     Cllr P Bottomley 
Cllr A Edwards, Mayor 
 
 
JAMES JACKSON IN THE CHAIR 
 
1. Apologies 
Received and accepted from M Thornton and G Barclay. Resignation 
from Council received and accepted from M Dawson., 
 
2. Minutes 
The minutes of the meetings on the 2/9/03  and 16/9/03 were proposed by 
Cllr Bottomley and seconded by L Bottomley will all in favour to be 
signed as a true and accurate record. 
 
3.Matters arising from last minutes. 
Members of the committee gave a presentation to St James church. Who 
were then presented with £101 towards the fund. The Council were 
reminded to bring in a list of local businesses they wish to approach for 
help. 
 
Action Clerk to write a thank you to St James. 
 
4. Comments on visit with Ian day 
After the meeting with Mr day and an extra meeting of the youth council 
it has been decided to split the sites. It has been agreed that the skate park 
be developed in the existing bowl and the trails bike park be developed 
below the rugby field.  
 
Action the Town Council are to be asked for their agreement re the split 
sites.   
 
5. Funding Update 
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The Clerk confirmed that along with the money from St James £350 had 
been received via a community chest grant. It was also agreed that all the 
budget spending will go before the main council’s finance committee and 
the clerk will keep the youth council updated on the financial situation. 
A team on ‘packers’ were suggested for as bag pack at the co-op these are 
Adam. Craig, James and Luke.  Craig and Adam will ask at the post 
office if a fund raising event can be held there. Mrs Medhurst added that 
she may be able to attend this event. Morrisons in Keighley have also 
agreed to allow a ‘bag pack’. 
 
Cllr Bottomley to arrange the co-op event and liase with the volunteers. 
 
 
6. Any Other Matters. 
Cllr Bottomley asked for volunteers to attend a fundraising event at 
Steeton Hall with her on Thursday the 9th October.  Ashley said he may 
possibly be able to attend Cllr Bottomley also to ask George. 
 
THE DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING WAS CONFIRMED AS 
TUESDAY THE 30th OF OCTOBER 2003 AT 4PM. 
 
Being no further business the chair closed the meeting at 6.35pm 
 
 
 
 
 
       …………………………….. 
Prepared by       Signed 30.10.03 
L Corcoran       Chair 
Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


